
 
 
 
 
 

April 4, 2014 
 
Richard Kuntz, Quality Assurance Manager 
SPX, Copes-Vulcan 
5620 West Road 
McKean, PA 16426-1504 
 
SUBJECT:  INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

        WORKSHOP ON VENDOR OVERSIGHT 
 
Dear Mr. Kuntz: 
 
Consistent with our previous communication, we would like to formally thank you for volunteering 
to be a speaker for the session on “Oversight of Suppliers and Sub-suppliers,” during the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Workshop on Vendor Oversight, sponsored by the Office of New 
Reactors.  The workshop will be held Thursday, June 12, 2014, at the Portland Marriott 
Downtown Waterfront, 1401 SW Naito Parkway, Portland, OR  97201,  
Telephone:  503-226-7600.  Further information on the workshop can be found on the NRC 
workshop on Vendor Oversight website at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/oversight/quality-assurance/vendor-oversight.html 
 
We appreciate your willingness to develop a 45-minute presentation on Oversight of Suppliers 
and Sub-suppliers.  Please contact Raju Patel at 301-415-3511 or via email at raju.patel@nrc.gov 
regarding further information on this subject.  We request that your presentation materials be 
submitted to the NRC for their inclusion on the workshop website no later than May 2, 2014. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 

  



April 4, 2014 
 
Richard Kuntz, Quality Assurance Manager 
SPX, Copes-Vulcan 
5620 West Road 
McKean, PA 16426-1504 
 
SUBJECT:  INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

        WORKSHOP ON VENDOR OVERSIGHT 
 
Dear Mr. Kuntz: 
 
Consistent with our previous communication, we would like to formally thank you for volunteering 
to be a speaker for the session on “Oversight of Suppliers and Sub-suppliers,” during the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) Workshop on Vendor Oversight, sponsored by the Office of New 
Reactors.  The workshop will be held Thursday, June 12, 2014, at the Portland Marriott 
Downtown Waterfront, 1401 SW Naito Parkway, Portland, OR  97201,  
Telephone:  503-226-7600.  Further information on the workshop can be found on the NRC 
workshop on Vendor Oversight website at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/new-reactors/oversight/quality-assurance/vendor-oversight.html 
 
We appreciate your willingness to develop a 45-minute presentation on Oversight of Suppliers 
and Sub-suppliers.  Please contact Raju Patel at 301-415-3511 or via email at raju.patel@nrc.gov 
regarding further information on this subject.  We request that your presentation materials be 
submitted to the NRC for their inclusion on the workshop website no later than May 2, 2014. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Edward H. Roach, Chief 
Mechanical Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Construction Inspection 
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 

 
 
DISTRIBUTION:   
KKavanagh    
RRasmussen 
 
ADAMS Accession No.:  ML14092A388  NRO-002 

OFFICE NRO/DCIP/MVIB 

NAME ERoach 

DATE 04/04/2014 

         OFFICIAL RECORD COPY 
 


